Friends of the

welcome you to join them




Be more than just a friend...

By becoming a Friend of the Garden, you
are playing a very special part in the future
development and maintenance of the
Dunedin Chinese Garden. Your contribution
helps the Dunedin Chinese Gardens Trust
to fund enhancements that enrich your
experience each time you visit.

For an annual membership fee of $45 per person or $75
per couple, you'll receive these Friend of the Garden
benefits:

» An annual pass to the Garden (valid for 12 months from
date of issue)

« Invitations to any Garden events, such as ‘visiting
curator’ talks

¢ A bi-monthly newsletter
* A 20% discount on all merchandise sold at the Garden

To join the Friends, or for further information, contact:
Brian Ellis | mandb@es.co.nz | 027 460 5985
Malcolm Wong | mwong@cookwong.co.nz



